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Office of the Vice-President (Resources & Operations)

June 1.5,2012

Councillor Bud Polhill

Chair - Planning Committee and Environment Committee

City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue

London, Ontario

N6B 122

Dear Councillor Polhill and Committee Members:

I am writing this letter to comment on one of the amendments proposed in the Near-Campus

Neighbourhood Report that is coming before the Planning and Environment Committee. Western has

supported many of the initiatives in the original Near Campus Neighbourhood Report in the past and

would specifically like to comment on the proposal to reduce the allowable number of bedrooms in

multiplex units from the current maximum of five to a maximum of three bedrooms per unit. The

University would like to support this initiative as we believe it is in keeping with the original Near

Campus Neighbourhood Report and will benefit our students and our campus neighbourhoods.

Sincerely,

Gitta Kulczycki

Vice-President (Resources & Operations)
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